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21st March 2025 

Headteacher Message  
It's been a vibrant week here at school, with the sun 
shining down on us, lifting everyone's spirits and 
bringing smiles to the faces of our children as they 
enjoy their time outdoors. This week, we conducted 
our pupil progress meetings. It was brilliant to sit 
down with each teacher and discuss the learning 
journeys and progress of every child across the school. 
These meetings are essential for us to ensure that 
every pupil is on the right track and receiving the 
support they need to thrive. A big congratulations to 
all the pupils who participated in the netball and 
football competitions this week. It was fantastic to 
witness their teamwork, skills, and positive 
competitive spirit. I was particularly impressed by the 
sportsmanship displayed, as our teams made it a point 
to thank each team they played against. Such gestures 
embody the values we cherish at our school. A 
heartfelt thank you to the parents who were able to 
come and cheer on the teams. Your support is 
invaluable and greatly appreciated by both the 
children and the staff. 
Have a great weekend!  
 
Uniform 
Children may wear their summer uniform when we 
return from the Easter break.  
 
Road Safety  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder 
There are no teacher led clubs next week due to 
parents evening.  
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Saplings

 
 

Rebecca - for showing a fantastic 
positive attitude coming into school this 
week!   It makes a big difference for you 
and your family and friends.  Keep it up! 
Henry - for showing perseverance in 
your phonics!   Well done and keep it 
up! 

Elms

 

Juliette -for her incredible book which 
she wrote and illustrated during SPLAT 
this week!  
Arthur -for always demonstrating our 
school values of love, respect and 
responsibility, especially when it comes 
to your friends.  

Beech 

 

Alfie - Excellent knowledge about 
rainforest animals and using his 
initiative to find information in different 
ways - using non-fiction books and an 
Ipad. Well done Alfie. 
Sophie- Always being helpful in class 
and using her resilience and 
determination when faced with a 
challenge  

Willows 
 
 

Benji - for his fantastic poster about 
seed dispersal in Science. 
Lilly - for her excellent knowledge about 
word meaning and synonyms in English, 
we now know lots of words that are the 
same as peculiar!  

Hazel 

 

Lottie - For her fantastic progress in 
Maths and Reading over the last two 
terms. Well done! 
Phoebe - For her excellent, 
exciting myth narrative in English. Great 
work! 

Ash 

 

Jayden -You are developing a really 
positive attitude towards your work, 
exploring your ideas in writing and 
applying what you know in Maths too. 
Matilda - You have shown that you are 
clear about the things that matter to 
you - what a great strength to stand up 
for what you think is right. 

Oaks 

 

Wilbur - for his thought provoking 
paragraph on the concept of bravery 
Harvey - for his incredible work rate 
and effort in all areas of his learning 


